
Legislative Committee for Grafton County Corrections Center  
 
The first meeting of the committee was held on Wednesday, October 12, 2011, in Reps Hall, the 
Capitol building, Concord,  NH. 
 
Present were Rep. Almy, Rep. Ladd, Rep. Sova & Rep. Smith.  Absent was Rep. White. 
 
Rep. Almy called the meeting to order at 5:45 p.m.  
 
Rep. Sova made a motion to elect Rep. Almy chair of the committee.  Rep. Ladd seconded it. All 
concurred.  The elections of Rep. Ladd as vice-chair and Rep. Smith as clerk were approved 
unanimously. 
 
Dates for the next meeting were discussed and although no date was decided on, it will be held in 
Haverhill. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:03 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Rep. Suzanne Smith 
Clerk 
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